
 

 

             
 

 
 
 

Friday 6th June 2025 
Congratulations to everyone for a fantastic first back following the half term break here at 

Lower Farm.   

 

Attendance                                                 
For week beginning                            

2nd June 2025                   

                                 
 

 
 

 

Beech Class  90.3%                               
Birch Class  94.0%                       
Cherry Class:   91.7%                                  
Chestnut Class: 86.7%                                   
Elder Class:   96.3%                                  
Elm Class:     96.4%                                  
Hazel Class   90.7%                                    
Holly   90.0%                                   
Oak    92.1%                              
Olive   88.9%                           
Pine    95.3% 

Congratulations to 
those   classes that have 
reached an attendance of 
97% or above.  It would 
be great to see every class 
reach 97% every week.       

Value Awards 

                 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Beech - Finn   Resilience, Achievement & Integrity 
  Jayden  Resilience & Achievement  

Birch -  Monty        Care & Achievement                                 
  Gracie-Mai Achievement  

Cherry -  Elon  Achievement & Resilience 

Chestnut - Hugo  Achievement & Resilience 

Elder -  Ronnie  Resilience, Integrity & Achievement  

Elm -   Zachary  Integrity & respect  

Hazel -  Xander  Resilience  

Holly - Pemi   Resilience  

Oak -  Sofia   Respect, Resilience & Achievement 

Olive - Matthew  All school values  

Pine -  Ronnie  Collaboration, Care & Achievement 

 Lower Farm Weekly 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 10th June: New Reception Children           
Parents’ Meeting 
Friday 13th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day celebration - 
details to follow  
Friday 20th June: Sports Day and Summer Fayre 
(details to follow) 
Wednesday 2nd July: Transition Day  
Thursday 10th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30  
Friday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for summer 
holidays (no wraparound care) 

 

Eid Mubarak 

Eid Mubarak to the families 
who are celebrating.  We do 
hope you have a special time 
making happy memories with 

your family and friends.  












